We've also had the plumber in the house. After changing
the shower taps Mags reckoned she could hear water. It
turned out we had a burst pipe. Finding it involved
breaking a tile in the shower. They’d no sooner done that
when another part of the pipe burst. At the same time we
had a burst pipe in the wash room and that one took 2
days to find. We had water in the house but weren’t able
to use the washer for a day or so. All the knocking out of
walls etc left a lot of rubble. The puppy was in his
element running off with bits of plaster, brick, pipes etc. |
think he was locked out of the way before too long. He’s
also living up to his name of Splash as he runs out in the
rain at any opportunity. The other animals are all doing
well and enjoy having us round more.

Please pray for Arlan Frick, a 16 yr old who has
been kidnapped by the EPP (terrorist group) up
in the North. He has been missing for a month
and his parents have already paid $50 000 in
food for his return,

Arlan Frick

Exams are due to start next week. The primary
department (up to 15yrs old) has three terms.
Last week the Ministry of Education announced
that we were going back to having two termsl!
Just when exams are about to start! Within 2
days of that announcement came another..we
were back to three termsl! Life isn't dull here;
we never know what will happen next!

Many thanks for all your prayers
and support.
God Bless,
Lots of love,
Gwen and Mags xx




